
November 22,2010 

Ms. or Mr. Loren Hueter, 
Region 111, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, STE 2 10 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Re: Amendment to US-NRC Radioactive Material License #2 1-26 15 1-01 (Amendment 6), Docket 030-3 1548 

Dear Ms. or Mr. Loren Hueter, 

This letter serves as a request to amend the current license to reflect the following changes: 

1. The legal name has changed from Severstal North America, Inc to Severstal Dearborn, Inc. The address has 
changed from 3001 Miller Rd. Dearborn, MI 48 192 to 4001 Miller Road P.O. Box 1699 Dearborn, MI 
48 12 I .  The federal tax identification number has not changed. 

2. The Radiation Safety Officer will change from Mr. Ron Sayer to myself, Mr. Jason M. Ruehl, mobile 
telephone number (313) 623-5209 and office telephone number (313) 322-4910. Included in this 
amendment request is a copy of my Radiation Safety Officer Certificate as proof of required training, 
described in Criteria in section 8.7.1 of NUREG-1556, Volume 4, dated October 1996. 

Appropriate changes in operating and emergency procedures for notification purposes will be developed and 
communicated to appropriate personnel. The Radiation Safety manual will reflect these changes. 

There are no changes in the use, possession, location, or storage of the licensed material, and licensed activities will 
continue at this facility. 

Currently there are no known open corrective or enforcement actions pending for this US-NRC Radioactive Material 
License #21-26151-01 (Amendment 6), Docket 030-31548. 

The current license parameters regarding constraints, conditions, requirements, representations and commitments 
will be abided by. The current Radiation Protection Manual will be utilized until it can be updated reflecting the 
RSO change and operating/emergency procedures change in regard to the RSO change. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, __.-ll_ 

Jason M. Ruehl 
Safety Engineer 

RECEIVED NOV 3 0 2010 





This document verifies that training required by 49 CFR 172, Subpart H 
has been completed by 

on 

November 4 7,201 0 

Training materials used are part of Stan A. Huber Consultants, Inc. Radiation Safety and Management Seminar 
Topics covered were as follows: US DOTINRC Regulation Compliance, Limited Quantities and Type A & B shipments, Definitions, 
Special and Normal Form Material, Type A Package Requirements, Libeling, Transport Index, Package Preparation for Transport, 

Shipping Papers, Emergency Response, Personal Protection, IATA Regulations, ICAO Technical Instructions, and HAZMAT 
Transportation Security Awareness Training. 

Stan A. Huber Consultants, Inc. 
Health Physics and Radiation Safety 

200 North Cedar Road 
New Lenox, Illinois 

James Hatten, Instructor 

I hereby certify that the above named employee has been properly trained and tested in accordance with the requirements of 49 CFR 172, Subpart H. 

November 17,201 3 
Expiration Date 




